

Mr. Stephen Twigg, Secretary General, Commonwealth Parliamentary Association (CPA).

Please convey my warmest thanks to all the members and guests of the Commonwealth Parliamentary Association for their loyal greetings, sent on the occasion of their 67<sup>th</sup> Commonwealth Parliamentary Conference which is being held in Sydney this week.

As your Patron, I much appreciate your thoughtfulness in writing as you did.

In return, I send my warmest good wishes to all those who are present for a memorable and successful programme of events.

## CHARLES R.

6<sup>th</sup> November, 2024.



1<sup>st</sup> November, 2024.

Mr Stepher Twigg

I have been asked to thank you for your kind letter containing a message of loyal greetings to The King.

This has been shown to His Majesty and I now have pleasure in enclosing his reply.

James Dawson Private Secretary's Office

Mr. Stephen Twigg.